
 

 

VOTE FOR YOUR CODES 

CAMPAIGN OVERVIEW 
October 2019 

 
The Vote For Your Codes Campaign is a joint project of 
the Emerging Leaders Membership Council (ELMC) 
and Sustainability Membership Council (SMC). The 
purpose of this campaign is to focus membership 
attention on re-engagement on the code 
development process and to ensure that future code 
officials understand the value of ICC as a professional 
organization. This packet will detail key information 
regarding the campaign. 

      
      

 


